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SUBJECT 

Advice regarding the EEMCS Master's Education and Examination Regulations (EER) part A from 
the Systems & Control (S&C) Program Committee (PC) 

Dear Members of the EEMCS Faculty Council and EEMCS Director of Education, 

University of Twente (UT) is registered at the Dutch Chamber of Commerce under nr. 501305360000.

 

P.O. Box 217 
7500 AE Enschede 
The Netherlands 
www.utwente.nl 

In their meeting of May 12, 2022 the Systems & Control Program Committee has concluded 
towards a positive advice regarding the proposed EEMCS Master's EER (part A) for academic 
year 2022-2023. 

If you have any further concerns/questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Sarthak Misra Dr. Ronald Aarts,  
Co-chair S&C PC Co-chair S&C PC 


